STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 8, 2021

8:30 Worship Attendance = 62 Total Sunday Attendance = 144

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund

 Loose
 \$1,563.00

 Sunday School
 \$91.00

 Envelopes
 \$2,063.00

 Total General Fund
 \$3,717.00

 Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = \$6,241.85

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage)

CCDR Giving \$190.00.

Total CCDR \$190.00

Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = \$1,062.52

NOTES: Current Mortgage Debt = \$641,588.37

Monthly Mortgage = \$4,604.28

Total Weekly Offering:

\$3,717.00 + \$190.00 = \$3,907.00

NOTES:

(I) The offerings listed above **do not** include Online Giving.

(2) Online Giving for July was GF = \$3,675.00 CCDR = \$780.00

Reminders and Upcoming Events:

8/16: Happy Helpers at 1:00 pm

8/17: GIGGLES Luncheon at Hoss's at noon

8/17: Women's Ministry Meeting at 6:30 pm

8/19: Shippensburg students – 1st day back

8/22: Blessing of the Back Packs during both services

8/22: Newsletter deadline

8/26: Youth campout at 6 pm

8/31: Big Spring students – 1st day back; Cub Scouts begin at 6:30 pm

9/11: Church Workday beginning at 8 am

9/12: Fall Kickoff Sunday and new Sunday Connection groups begin

9/15: Choir practice at 6 pm

9/15: Wednesday Connection Groups start back up at 7 pm

Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm

Newville First Church of God August 15, 2021 8:30 & 10:30 am

Musical Prelude - *A Time of Preparing to Worship* **Song of Worship**

"I'll Fly Away" # 779

"Great Are You Lord"

Announcements
A Time of Prayer
In the Word:

Message Series: The 4D Focus

Message: "Who's Hungry?" Pastor Heidi & Katie Kane

Theme: Recognizing Who You Should Be Discipling

Text: Matthew 14:13-21

Musical Postlude - A Time of Reflection

Next week, Shawn Peale will be sharing with us on the subject, "Who Is My Neighbor?" Please be sure to join us!

GIGGLES will be meeting on Tuesday, August 17th at Hoss's in Carlisle at noon. If you want to carpool, please contact Kim at 717-448-5141 or Peg at 717-601-6302.

The Women's Ministry Meeting will be Tuesday, August 17th at 6:30 pm. Please come join us as we plan events for the Fall and Holiday Season. Bring your FRESH ideas! For more info contact Mary Beth Miller 717-440-2111.



Blessing of the Backpacks will be held next Sunday, August 22nd!

STUDENTS & CHILDREN - bring your backpack along to worship service!

ALL TEACHERS & STAFF - please plan to attend one of the Sunday morning services!

The Nursery is now staffed during the 8:30 am worship service. If you would like to serve the Lord in the nursery for either worship service times, please contact Kristy Warren as soon as possible and she will get you connected!!

Nursery Volunteer Schedule (8:30 service)

August 15: Nursery Helpers: Wade Reall & Emily Reall

August 22: Nursery Helpers: Stephanie McCullough & Fran hoemaker

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – August 15th

8:30 Jr Church

Check In: Cathy Johnson & Kristy Warren; Junior Church: Linda

Webber

10:30 Jr Church

Check In: Miriam Dull & Shannon Kane Pre-School: Stacie Nickel &

Sherry Aby

Elementary: Dan & Julieanna Bender & Yvonne Shannon

NOTE: There is no Children's Sunday School Class during the month of August

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – August 22nd

8:30 Jr Church

Check In: Sarah & Mark Long; Junior Church: Linda Webber & Kennedy

Sherriff

10:30 Jr Church

Check In: Kathryn & Andrew Griffith Pre-School: Nadia Griffith &

Stacie Nickel

Elementary: Katie Kane & Linda Gehrett

If you are willing to help with Promise Kids, please contact Katie by email (katie@tcp.church) or phone (717-448-9218) as soon as possible! Thank you!

Please note: If you are looking for copies of past bulletins, newsletters, council reports, or financial reports check the rack located inside the front doors. If they are missing, contact the church office.

Please remember to keep the entire CHURCH body in your prayers during this time! God is Good – all the time!



Newsletter deadline is August 22nd. Please get your info to the church office so that we can share your information!

Pray for all students, teachers and staff as they begin a new school year! Shippensburg -August 19th; Chambersburg -August 23rd; Big Spring -August 31st.





For more information on the upcoming Flag Football 2021 season contact Col. Brian Fickel. Register your student on the link on the church website at

https://tcp.church/connection-youth-flag-football



Mark your calendar! The next Church Workday is scheduled for September 11th beginning at 8:00 am. A few of the jobs needing done are painting doors, repairing tables, and trimming shrubs. Many hands make light work! Your help is appreciated!



Fall Kickoff Sunday is September 12^{thl}
Connection Groups start up September 15th!

Get your voices ready! Choir practice will be starting September 15th at 6 pm. Any questions please contact Linda Brenize 717-713-3123.



"Thank you so much for allowing us to use your church for our day camp! It was a great week!"

For Him, Joel McLeod, Director, CEF

"We would like to say a huge "Thank You" to everyone that came out to help with the motorcycle ride last weekend. We had a nice turnout and some great food and fellowship. The ride raised approximately \$1800 for PAW Packs. We could not do this without all the support from so many wonderful people. God Bless all of you."

Dave and Jeanne Young